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expanded by critical care
medicine leaders to reflect
the most current guidelines
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include 31 case studies
presented throughout 16
chapters and 6 appendices.
This listing is for single
book orders only.
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The FCCS textbook is an
integral part of the FCCS
learning experience and is
available in print and eBook
formats. Prepared under the
direction of SCCM by an
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is an excellent resource as
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with a further refined text
as well (hence the 4, rather
than 5 star rating). I would
highly recommend this to
medical students, residents,
and non-ICU physicians who
may have the need to deal
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there's info in the book
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portion, so that's confusing
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